
  

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

RAIL TRACK SAFETY INFORMATION  
March 2023 

CABRAMATTA LOOP PROJECT – USE OF AUDIBLE TRACK WARNING SIGNALS 

Audible track warning signals are being used in your area, as part of work for the Cabramatta Loop 

Project.  

These safety devices are small detonators placed on the track, to warn train drivers and staff of a train 

entering the outer limits of the worksite on, or close to, the rail track.  

Due to the stopping distances required for freight trains, the devices are generally placed on the track 

around 3km from the worksite. A second set is placed 500 metres from the worksite. There are currently 

two units placed on the north bound freight line between Casula and Liverpool train stations, which will 

be removed when there is no work in the live rail environment at the Cabramatta Loop project site. 

Please refer to the map overleaf for locations of the devices. 

They are generally positioned in groups of two or three, and sound similar to firecrackers when a train 

passes over them. They are only activated during construction hours which are Monday to Friday 7am to 

6pm and Saturday 8am to 1pm, as necessary.  

We try to minimise the use of these safety devices, but they are sometimes required for safe working, in 

certain situations. 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this, please contact the project team on 1300 550 402 or 

email cabramattaloop@fultonhogan.com.au 

artc.com.au | 1300 550 402 
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